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Re: invited manuscript NO: 64423

Dear Editor:

Thank you very much for the critical review of our manuscript entitled “Recent

update on comprehensive therapy for advanced hepatocellular carcinoma”

We have made the careful revision throughoutly according to the editors and

reviewers comments.

Reviewer 1

We have corrected the capital letters of the words and spelled out the abbreviations

which pointed out by the Reviewer 1.

Reviewer 2

We have also re-wrote some sentences in each section and added the summary at

the end of the manuscript to emphasize the key points of HCC therapy according

to the suggestions by the reviewer 2. The revised parts were in blue color letters.

We wish this revised version of manuscript is satisfied by reviewers and can be

accepted for publication in theWorld Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology (WJGO).

Thank you for your time and consideration for publication at your Journal.

Sincerely Yours,

Wei Li, MD, PhD
********************
Wei Li, MD, PhD

Tang Aoqing Distinguished Professor of Jilin University
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mailto:l.s.ma@wjgnet.com


(0431) 89876816 (O)；(0431) 13944850891 (cell)

Weili888@hotmail.com; weili888@jlu.edu.cn

mailto:weili888@jlu.edu.cn

